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Executive Summary 

 

The Planning Committee has recommended that clarification be provided in the 
proposed Design and Sustainability Development Plan Document regarding the 

design and longevity robustness of ecological measures sought in developments to 
enable a tougher approach in terms of monitoring. 

 

 

This reference makes the following recommendation to the Lead Member 
for Planning and Infrastructure: 

 

That clarification be provided in the proposed Design and Sustainability 
Development Plan Document regarding the design and longevity robustness of 

ecological measures sought in developments to enable a tougher approach in terms 
of monitoring. 

 



 

Reference from Planning Committee - Design and 
Longevity Robustness of Ecological Measures Sought in 
Developments 

 

1.  REASONS FOR RECOMMENDATION 
 
1.1 At its meeting on 20 October 2022, the Planning Committee granted 

planning permission for a garage and loft conversion at Wents Wood, 
Weavering.  Arising from consideration of the application, the Committee 

agreed to recommend to the Lead Member for Planning and Infrastructure 
that clarification be provided in the proposed Design and Sustainability 
Development Plan Document regarding the design and longevity robustness 

of ecological measures sought in developments to enable a tougher 
approach in terms of monitoring. 

 

 
2. ALTERNATIVES CONSIDERED AND WHY NOT RECOMMENDED  
 

Not applicable. 
 

 
3. REPORT APPENDICES 

 
None. 

 

 
4. BACKGROUND PAPERS  
 

Minutes of the meeting of the Planning Committee held on 20 October 2022 
 


